
 

NOTICE: Training Resources Available for 
Providers and Staff  
 

January 25, 2022 

Dear provider, 

Health Choice has developed a new interactive training course for providers and their staff, 

called “Collaborative Communication Regarding COVID-19 Vaccines.” 

• Purpose: Strengthen skill in talking to patients about vaccines in a nonjudgmental, 

collaborative manner to support the clinical relationship and patient health outcomes.  

• The training is evidence-based using Motivational Interviewing skills and principles. 

• It was developed in collaboration with Arizona providers. 

• It takes less than 10 minutes to complete. 

How to Access Collaborative Communication Regarding COVID-19 Vaccines training module: 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/rvh/ 

To access additional interactive trainings visit us online at: 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/providers/provider-education/  

We welcome your feedback or questions:  

Lauren Fofanova, LCSW 
Director, Integrated Healthcare Development 
Lauren.Fofanova@azblue.com 
(928) 214-2303 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 
us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 

 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/rvh/
https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/providers/provider-education/
mailto:Lauren.Fofanova@azblue.com
http://www.healthchoiceaz.com/

